Missionaries in Mexico

For unto us a child is born, unto us a son is given: and the government shall be upon his shoulder: and
his name shall be called Wonderful, Counselor, The mighty God, The everlasting Father, The
Prince of Peace. Isaiah 9:6

This is the message that will be preached during this holiday in Mexico. God has granted us
another year to celebrate the birth of His son, and we are ready to preach the gospel in each part
of our city. We have ended this year with many activities that have given us more opportunities to
share the gospel with beautiful souls.

In September, Calvary Baptist Church
held their annual Women’s Conference,
where 180 ladies gathered to hear the
gospel. The greatest blessing was
seeing three ladies surrender their lives
to the Lord.

God has also given us a great revival in
Sunrise Baptist Church. Each Sunday more
people are gathering to hear the gospel.
For this reason, the building had to be
modified to have more space for people to
worship. The men have been working
nonstop on the modifications.

We have continued with our seminary classes at night. The men and women that are attending the
classes have rejoiced in learning more about the Bible and leading activities in their churches.
They are growing spiritually and are eager to learn more.

We ask you to please pray for all the activities that each church has planned to celebrate
Christmas. They have planned special skits, meals, and services to celebrate this special day and
share with the people what Christmas is really about. Thank you for your prayers and faithful
support during this year. You have such a great part in our hearts and ministry. We hope you
enjoy the Holidays. God Bless you.

In Christ,

The Arellanos



